Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

From: Lawrence Earley IR ECEIVE ||
To: commentletters

Subject: Your Water Plan For CA 1-12-17
Date: Thursday, January 12, 2017 6:05:28 AM SWRCB Clerk

What planet are you residing on? Your proposed water plan will be a disaster for our state and the people that reside
in it. Historically CA has not had adequate water storage capacity and it doesn't look like any additional storage is in
the plans even though we have experienced the worst drought in decades recently. Your plan to move additional
water resources to the ocean to feed the fish is flat out ridiculous. Go back to the planning board and try again.

Larry Earley
Biggs, CA
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